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Rideshare Plaintiffs' Lawyer Sees Lyft Approval Helping Uber
Case

News

6.27.16 

Jason Geller was quoted in the Daily Journal article "Rideshare Plaintiffs' Lawyer Sees Lyft Approval

Helping Uber Case," on June 27, 2016.

To read the article, please visit the Daily Journal [subscription required].

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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